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Regents’ Cup Celebrates Free Speech, Civil Discourse at Arizona  
Public Universities  

 
WHAT:  

http://www.azregents.edu/
https://www.thefire.org/northern-arizona-university-earns-fires-best-rating-for-free-speech/
https://www.facebook.com/AZRegents/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/McClelland+Hall,+1130+E+Helen+St,+Tucson,+AZ+85721/@32.2366572,-110.9565258,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x86d671089d2d84a7:0x309c2fb9e92c1bdd!8m2!3d32.2366572!4d-110.9543371
https://www.azregents.edu/regentscup
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During the competition, Regents’ Cup participants will articulate different points of view in an 
environment where combatants remain civil. 
 
“Our universities are exemplars of free speech. The Regents’ Cup competition provides students with an 
opportunity to hone debate skills that are characterized by civil discourse and reasoned argument, 
attributes that will serve them well throughout life,” said ABOR Chair Larry E. Penley. “We look forward 
to a successful inaugural event and wish all of our student competitors the best of luck.” 
 
“The Regents’ Cup competition will demonstrate students’ debate skills while exposing the teams to 
diverse thoughts and beliefs. We hope they take away from this experience an expanded worldview as 
well as empathy and respect for competitors,” said ABOR Executive Director John Arnold.  
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